
TOWN OF TWO RIVERS  

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

MINUTES    

February 12, 2024                  7:00PM  

  

The February meeting of the Town of Two Rivers was called to order by Chairman Pohl. Supervisors Pohl, 

Petska, and Chase along with Clerk/Treasurer Timm were present. According to Chapter 19.84 of the Wisconsin 

Statutes, the meeting notices were posted in designated places and on the website. Confirmation from the Clerk 

that notices were properly posted was received. 

 

The January 8, 2024 regular meeting minutes were approved as printed and reviewed by a motion from Chase 

and seconded by Petska, motion carried.  

 

Chairman Pohl called three times for public input: 

Greg Veith addressed the board and expressed his condolences and thanks to deceased Fire Chief/Constable 

Dick Franz’s family for his countless hours of service to the Town of Two Rivers. The board should consider 

some type of memorial to honor Mr. Franz. 

 

There being no more public input, input was closed. 

 

The financials were reviewed and placed on file with a motion from Petska and seconded by Chase, motion 

carried.  

 

Vouchers were reviewed and approved with a motion from Chase and seconded by Petska, motion carried. 

 

Reports were given by highway superintendent and ambulance board member Kobes, recycling manager 

Wachholz, Fire Chief Leichtfuss, and Constable Liermann.  

ATV/UTV signs will be posted by the end of February. 

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Petska seconded by Chase, motion carried, and meeting was 

adjourned at 7:25pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

  

Bonnie Timm             ______________________________  

Clerk/Treasurer                   Authenticated by Steve Pohl, Chairman  


